champlin &

November 1, 1974

RECEIVED

NOV & 1974

0.c.C.

cotveca MFFISE

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: W. A, Gressett
Dear Sir:

As per our telephone conversation this date, this is to advise that
Champlin Petroleum Company will run a packer leakage test on our
Nix-Yates #1 (Morrow/Wolfcamp) beginning at approximately 8:00 A.M,

November 4, 1974, being located in Sec. 2, T-22-S, R-27-E, Eddy Co.,
New Mexico.

Yours very truly,
CHAMPLIN PE?ROLEUM COMPANY
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" Joe Ragan -
Engineering Technician
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Champlin Petroleum Company
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701 Wilco Building

Midland, Texas 79701
915/682-3775



